August 15, 2022
Dear saints,

Our dear Brother Benson Phillips went to be with the Lord today, August 15, 2022, at 9:05 p.m. (US
CDT). He died peacefully in the hospital, where he had been receiving care for two and a half weeks.
Please bear his family in your prayers directed toward God’s interests on this earth. We thank our Lord
for Brother Benson, a gift to us all in His Body.

Details concerning a memorial meeting will be sent out as soon as they are determined.
In Him,

Living Stream Ministry



